
Monday August 27,2007 

Commission Clerk Ann Cole 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 323995850 

This is to not@ you and the Florida Public Service Commission that the company known 

as the Re-Connection Connection is closing business. We wanted to find out who has 

to be notified beside yourself and if any procedures such as some paper work would 

have to be completed if any. E you have any questions please feel fiee to call us at 

954-979-2344 and if you have to email us please do so at the following address; 

mrcafinan@bellsouth.net and cc to jmarc09@excite.com. Thank You. 
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